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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

It is to certify that Azat Foundation has worked with International Rescue Committee
(IRC) Pakistan as an Implementing Partner and has provided its service for the project
“Food and winterization assistance as well as primary health care services for the most
vulnerable in the Afghan humanitarian crisis in Balochistan Province, Pakistan” in
District Pishin, Chaman and Qila Abdullah during the year 2021-2022.

During Implementation of the aforementioned project, we found Azat Foundation’s
performance in line with expectations in meeting all the target results while ensuring quality
and timely delivery. This office has found that organization has good capacity in technical,
human, financial and administrative resources.

IRC Pakistan has found the overall performance of Azat Foundation SATISFACTORY.

For

Muhammad Shalleef
Head of Office IRC Balochistan




